Placed alongside is a PUC dated 13.1.2017 received from
Dy Secretary (Perl) regarding furnishing of information on
monitoring of progress of the filling up backlog vacancies

reserved for SCs/STs and OBCs to the MHA, Govt of India.

In this context, it is submitted that the above said
requisite information had already been furnished to Shri MN
Khan, Under Secretary, MHA, Govt of India by this Directorate
in response to the Ministry’s Meeting Notice dated 11.1.2017.
The letter which has now been forwarded by the Dy Secretary
(Perl), A&N Administration is the same letter against which this
Directorate had taken action already. The competent authority
may decide whether it is required to be re-send the copy of the
desired information to the Ministry, as of now, it is presumed

that the Ministry is satisfied with our reply.

Submitted please. JL




